From: Russell, Merlin

To: Buselli, Bradley

Cc: Cosgrove, Pamela; Smith, Michell M.

Subject: FW: Perma-Fix 2019 Treatability Studies [FLD 980 711 071]
Date: Thursday, January 2, 2020 4:28:45 PM

All yours.........

From: Dan Cain <dcain@perma-fix.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2020 3:38 PM

To: Russell, Merlin <Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us>

Cc: Mitchell, Cheryl L <Cheryl.L.Mitchell@FloridaDEP.gov>; dcain@perma-fix.com
Subject: Perma-Fix 2019 Treatability Studies [FLD 980 711 071]

Hello,

In accordance with the requirements of 40 CFR 261.4(f)(9), | am reporting treatability study activity
for Perma-Fix of Florida, Inc (FLD 980 711 071). Perma-Fix of Florida, Inc. did not receive any
treatability study samples or perform any treatability studies in 2019. No samples were carried over
from 2019 to 2020.

Perma-Fix of Florida, Inc. plans to continue to conduct treatability studies in 2020. It is anticipated
that Perma-Fix of Florida, Inc. will treat less than 1,000 kg of non-acute hazardous waste samples,
and that the total treatability sample inventory will not exceed 1,000 kg at any one time during the
year. Perma-Fix of Florida, Inc. does not anticipate receiving any treatability study samples of acute
hazardous waste in 2020.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please feel free to call me anytime at (352)
395-1347.

Sincerely,
Regards,

Dan Cain

Environmental, Health & Safety Manager
Perma-Fix of Florida

352-395-1347

dcain@perma-fix.com
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